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AfricBn Studies 6-11-59 

llr M. B.KosseVl, 
African Horizon Insurance Co., 
P.O.Box 1280, 
Cape Town. 

Dear Mr Kossew, 
Thank you for your letter of 30th October.195c in which 

you refer to my decision to resign my post at Fort Hare with effect as 
from December 31, 1959. I notice that you refer also to the possibilty 
oC my leaving South Africa. That le,of course,pure speculation on the 
part of tte Press. The question of what T am ~oing to do when I leave 
Fort Hare is at the moment is an open question,and I shall naturally 
give very cerefu1 consideration to any offers of alternative employment 
which I may receive. 

I want to trenk you verym much indeed for thinking about 
me at this difficult time and suggesting the possibility of my joining 
the staff of African Horizon. I agree with you that there is a great 
deal of this "non-collecting business" to which you refer in the 
Eastern Province. Without committing myself OD the Company at the 
present time I think I can say that I wou1d give carefu1 consideration 
to any Jroposi tion '''hich you care to make in this regard. At any rate 
we have got a certain amount of time to consider the matter as I sha1~ 
not be free from Fort Hare before December 31,1959. 

With kind rel5ards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Itt... • 


